David Baynes

This past year there has been an extreme increase in the number of sea lions swimming to/from the
Orchard Rocks Rick Passage net pens. Many groups of four and more can be seen which has not
been the case in past years. The noise they make at the pens is extremely annoying. Aren't there
local noice ordinances to be considered? This is not right or fair to have the Bainbridge Island
residents suffer through this major inconvenience.



